
Hunt View Riding Academy Summer Camp 2020
15000 Berryville Rd, Germantown MD 20874 

huntviewhorsefarm@gmail.com 
240-477-9491

 Dear Parents,

Hunt View Riding Academy Summer Camp Director and staff give you a warm welcome this 
year and thank you for trusting us with your children at our camp. All camp staff members will 
provide your children with; a safe environment, fun equestrian activities, biology of the horse, 
groundwork, horse care, riding skills and general horsemanship skills . We will guide them to 
develop a sense of responsibility, and to conserve and protect the natural world. At the same 
time we will aid in improving your child’s riding skills and horsemanship knowledge. Below are a 
few reminders.

Arriving: Parents must sign in their children when dropping off at Hunt View Riding Academy. 
Parents must sign out as well at time of pick up. Daily attendance will be taken every morning 
when children arrive at 9 am. Later arriving campers must also follow the above mentioned 
procedures. Please be sure to apply sun block to face, arms and sensitive areas exposed to the 
sun before drop off.

Late Pick-ups: Parents must pick up their children on time. If the parent is running late please 
call 240-477-9491 to notify the camp director. There is a late pick up fee of $1.00 per minute. 
The late pick up fee is due the same day at time of late pick up and before the camper comes 
back the next day to resume daily activities.

Daily Lunch: Please send your child with a Lunch and 2 or more snacks, and plenty of water for 
the day. Campers are welcomed and encouraged to use the refrigerator located in the activities 
barn, to store their lunch bags to keep their food fresh.
   
Proper Clothing: All campers must have riding boots or closed toe shoes with a small heel, 
long pants, and a horseback riding helmet. If you do not have a helmet and do not desire to buy 
a helmet, you may rent one from the farm for a $10 weekly rental fee.
In case of a severe weather emergency, the Director or designated staff will contact parents to 
come and pick up their child.
In case of an accident such as a minor injury that requires first aid  occurring during a camp day, 
Hunt View Riding Academy  has staff members that are first aid and CPR certified. We also 
have a health supervisor, a local Doctor that is on call in case of an emergency. Our Health 
supervisor is Dr. Brigitte Abrishami. Her Phone number is: 301-591-2465.

If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me at huntviewhorsefarm@gmail.com or 
call 240-477-9491.

Sincerely, 

Alberto Gamboa, 
Camp Director/ Owner
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